INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: BOARD MEMBERS
TIM WYROSDICK, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM: LIZ WEST

DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES
SUBJECT: INSTRUCTIONAL PERSONNEL EVALUATION SYSTEM
DATE: 05/13/2015

Itis requested that in the School Board Meeting on May 21, 2015, you approve the revised Instructional
Personnel Evaluation System for 2014-2015.

If you have any questions concerning these changes, please call me at 983-5108.



Santa Rosa District School
2014-15 Instructional Evaluation System Proposed Changes

Additions are underlined and deletions have a strikethreugh in the document. All changes are
highlighted for easier viewing.

Page Proposed Change
10-12 Percentage changes
13 Percentage change
76-79 Percentage changes
93-95 Addition of new scales

Changes in scales
100 Change of scale use for FCAT Science 2.0
107-112 Percentage changes

115-120 Percentage changes



